
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 15 FEBRUARY 2010

EX.028/10
REFERENCE FROM THE AUDIT COMMITTEE – ANNUAL AUDIT LETTER

(Non Key Decision)

(In accordance with Paragraph 15(i) of the Overview and Scrutiny Procedure Rules, the Mayor has agreed that call-in procedures should not be applied to this item)

Portfolio
Finance

Subject Matter
Pursuant to Minute AUC.08/10, consideration was given to a reference from the Audit Committee on 15 January 2010 concerning the Annual Audit Letter.  The Committee had resolved -

"(1) That the Annual Audit Letter for 2008/09 be referred to the Executive with a note of the comments raised in respect of future partnership working.

(2) That the Committee placed on record its appreciation of the work undertaken by the District Auditor and members of internal audit staff involved.

(3) That the Committee endorsed the District Auditor's comments in response to the review of Risk Management within the Cumbria Strategic Partnership."

Copies of the Minute Extract and Annual Audit Letter had been circulated.

The Finance Portfolio Holder welcomed the report and was pleased to note that there was no material errors and a reduction in the overall errors.

Summary of options rejected 
None

DECISION

That the report be received, it being noted that the Annual Audit Letter was to be submitted to the meeting of the City Council for consideration.

Reasons for Decision
To respond to a reference from the Audit Committee







